
From: Aarhus Punto Focal   
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 11:22 AM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance aarhus.compliance@un.org 
Cc: rep.ginebraoi [MAEC] ; Fiona Marshall fiona.marshall@un.org; Ella 
Behlyarova ella.behlyarova@un.org; Martin Fernandez Diez-Picazo  Jaime Loreto 
Fraile Jiménez de Muñana Antonio Nieto Magro  
Subject: RE: Decision VII/8p (Spain) - upcoming deadline for first progress report 

 

Dear Fiona, 

 

I hope this email finds you well. 

 

According to paragraph 2 (b) of decision VII/8p, Spain should provide detailed progress reports to 
the Committee by 1 October 2023 and 1 October 2024 on the measures taken and the results 
achieved in the implementation of the plan of action and the above recommendations. The Kingdom 
of Spain delivered the required Action Plan on July, 1st, 2022.  

 

Please find attached the First Progress Report of the Action Plan to address Decision VII/8p of the 
Meeting of the Parties by the Kingdom of Spain. 

 

 

Also attached you fill find emails to and from the Ministry of Justice, as referenced in the text of the 
report, as well as the documents that were attached to those emails originally: 

-              Annex I - AutoTS 13 marzo 2019 AJG.PDF and Annex II AutoTS 16 enero 2018 AJG.PDF as 
the relevant case-studies from the Supreme Court of Spain. 

-              Annex III - Informe MJ 17-7-23 AsistenciaJcaGratuita ONGs. Report sent to the Ministry of 
Justice explaining the situation, to be forwarded to Free Legal Aid Comissions and Councils of 
Lawyers. A courtesy translation to English is attached as’ Informe MJ 17-7-23 AsistenciaJcaGratuita 
ONGs_ENG.pdf’ 

-              Annex IV- report_carta 17-7-23 AJG ONGs medioamb Aarhus. Letter to the Ministry of 
Justice, conveying the aforementioned report. A courtesy translation to English is attached as’ 
report_carta 17-7-23 AJG ONGs medioamb Aarhus_ENG.pdf’ 

 

We hope you are pleased with the substantial progress in the implementation of Decision VII/8p. 

 

 

I would be grateful if you would confirm safe receipt. 






